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Itõs Time for the Miraculous! 

By Karen Garnett, Executive Director 

There has never been a more 

urgent time to be a part of the 

pro-life movement, the greatest 

human rights campaign in      

history.  God has blessed us in so 

many ways up to this point, and 

we look forward to His continued 

blessings in the years to come.     

Among the blessings, we still face the sober reality 

that, after 38 long years of fighting for the lives of 

the unborn, and the restoration of their protection 

by law, sadly, as we start another year, with the 

current state of our culture, we can expect more 

attacks on human life, more attacks on our beloved 

Pope Benedict XVI, and more attacks on the 

Church and the pro-life movement.  We can expect 

efforts for more  government funding for groups 

like Planned Parenthood, the largest provider of 

abortions on earth.    

As we keep our eyes on what is taking place       

nationally and internationally, we can never lose 

sight that the abortion holocaust is first and     

foremost a local holocaust.  We are called to do 

everything we can to combat the culture of death 

and bring an end to the killing in our  community.   

As we approach the four-decade mark of the battle, 

with 51 million lives already lost in our country, a 

message has been resonating across our          

movement the last several months, and that is that 

Itôs Time for the Miraculous.  In Matthew 17,   Je-

sus tells his disciples: ñIf you have faith the size of 

a mustard seed, you will say to this mountain, 

óMove from here to there,ô and it will move.ò  Not, 

ñyou can say to this mountain,ò but ñyou will  say to 

this mountain.ò  Itôs time for the mountains to 

move as never before ð the mountain of each 

heart that is hardened to the beauty of life, the 
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4,000 Stand Up Against Late -Term Abortions in Dallas  

The battle at 8616 Greenville Avenue is still 

being waged through peaceful prayer, silent 

witness and community outreach outside the    

Southwestern late-term abortion center in 

north Dallas.  This facility opened its doors in 

October 2009 and has been killing babies 

through six months of pregnancy ever since.  

The facility is run by long -time abortionist  

Curtis Boyd, who has a deep-rooted abortion 

history in Dallas since 1973.  Boyd admitted to 

Channel 8 News that he has performed 300,000 

abortions since that time.  But his victims are 

not just the unborn.  Among the dead in his  

record is 22-year-old Vanessa Preston, who   

died in 1980 from complications after having   

an abortion performed by Boyd.  Preston left       

behind a husband and another small child.  

Boyd continues to perform abortions today.   

The CPLC responded to this wound on the    

community by sponsoring a 2009 -10 Winter   

40 Days for Life Vigil (four hours per day)

during which nearly 1,000 pro -lifers braved the 

cold to stand witness against this atrocity.   

Continuing the fight for life, the Dallas faithful     

appeared in the thousands to pray in front of 

this facility as part of the 2010 Fall 40 Days for 

Life campaign.  The campaign kicked off with 40 

Days National Director David Bereitôs keynote  

address describing the special role the CPLC  
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4,000 Stand Vigil 

for Life!  
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Largest crowd ever gathers for The Bishopõs 17th Annual Catholic Pro-Life Dinner  

On Saturday, April 10, 2010, more than 2,300 people gathered to celebrate ñThe Splendor of the Gospel of Lifeò and to listen to  

keynote speaker Cardinal Daniel DiNardo, Archbishop of Galveston-Houston and Chairman of the U.S. Bishopsô Committee on    

Pro-Life Activities, and special guest Abby Johnson, former Planned Parenthood Director.  Facing one of the most challenging years 

in the pro -life movement, the crowd was inspired and energized to continue their devoted support of building a Culture of Life i n 

North Texas and beyond!  

Dallas Bishop Kevin Farrell 

(left) congratulates Cardinal 

Daniel DiNardo (right) on 

receiving the 2010 Bishop 

Grahmann Award for     

Exemplary Pro-Life       

Leadership. 

Cardinal Daniel DiNardo encourages the crowd to 

keep faith in Christ as they pursue their mission to  

protect life.  

Former Planned     

Parenthood Director 

Abby Johnson (right) 

with CPLC Director of   

Development Ellen    

Rossini (left)  
ñAbortions do not happen 

in the White House.  They 

do not happen in the halls 

of Congress. They happen 

here, in our community, 

in our backyards, and we 

have got to be there to 

spread the message of 

Christ, and to spread the 

message of hope to these 

men and women who feel 

like there is no hope for 

them.ò ï Abby Johnson, 

Former Director of 

Planned Parenthood 

(left to right) Cardinal Daniel DiNardo with Fred and Dottie 

Fink, founders of Birth Choice crisis pregnancy center; Dallas 

Bishop Kevin Farrell; and CPLC Board Member Roger Scott    

(clockwise from bottom left) Cistercian Preparatory School volunteers; 

members of Ursuline Academy's PLUS (Pro-Life Ursuline Students) Club; 

more youth volunteers 
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CPLC Executive Director Karen Garnett (left), Bishop Kevin Farrell (sixth from left), and Bishop Jack 

Iker  (Episcopal Diocese of Fort Worth, next to Bishop Farrell), stand with the 2010 Bishop's Dinner Honorees: 

(left to right) Debbie Blocker , Kevin McNevins , Rebecca Thompson , and Father David Allen ,         

representing the Pro -Life Community of St. Francis Anglican Church , Cardinal Daniel DiNardo , 

Carolina Salazar , Gretchen Montgomery , Karen Mathers , Ronda Moreland and Andrew Rivas . 

With a record attendance, the CPLC moved the event 

to the Anatole's Trinity Ballroom to allow for the     

expanding crowd.  

Bishopôs Dinner Honorary Chairs 

Patti and John Cody  Silent Auction Chair  

Ann Sears and husband Mike  

The CPLC was glad to welcome the local and visiting 

clergy and religious who attended the dinner!  
Our youth volunteers kept busy selling raffle tickets and 

mother -child keepsake charms during the dinner. 


